
 
Provision of Streetlighting Coloumn at Park Avenue Failsworth 

Contractors are currently renewing street lights on Park Avenue in Failsworth. Unfortunately 
two properties i.e. 46 and 48 Park Avenue are on an un-adopted part of the Highway and will 
not receive a streetlight as part of the current replacement programme.  

Following a recent burglary at 46 Park Avenue the Councils Community Safety Officer made 
a recommendation that a street light was erected to provide light to this area. This would he 
suggests help deter future incidents of this nature.  

The District Coordinator has been provided with the following costs. 

To provide and fit 1 lighting coloumn £1,500 

To provide electricity and maintenance for 12 years  £1044 

Total £2,544. 

 

  

 


